
City Council Public Hearing Notice 
 

 
The Saint Paul City Council will conduct a public hearing on Wednesday, June 5, 2019, at 5:30 
p.m. in the City Council Chambers, Third Floor, City Hall – Court House, 15 West Kellogg 
Boulevard to consider a preliminary plat for Rivoli Bluff to create 26 one-family residential lots 
and 1 outlot at 660 Rivoli Street, et al., terminus of Rivoli Street south of Mt. Ida and west of 
Otsego.  [ZF 19-017-338] 
 


